
Hello fellow members,

Well the boating season is finally here and I hope it will 

be a good one. The season started a little slow but it is 

now going strong.  There are still a lot of boats to go in 

yet but I'm sure they will get there.

This weekend is Memorial Day and the weather is looking pretty good. 

The Blessing of the Fleet will also be held this weekend and we are 

hoping for a good turn out. The event has been at the club for many 

years and we would like to keep it going.

We are planning on installing the jet ski docks as soon as possible. By the 

time you read this they may already be done and in use. Pretty sure they 

are all spoken for already. They will be a good addition to the club and 

will be installed in areas we could not put boats in.

I would like to thank all the members that helped with the Mothers Day 

event.  It turned out very well and we served over 140 people. I would 

also like to thank all the members that came down to enjoy the event. 

Without a good turn out these club events may perish. So try when you 

can to attend the club events so we can keep  them going. 

You may have also noticed the docks are getting cleaned. There are 

about 30 docks that are ready to be stained or refinished. One of our 

members found a product made by Rust-oleum called RESTORE that 

restores the wood finish or you could say it puts a plastic like coating on 

the wood and it has a non skid finish. I have over 8 hours of research on 

this product and it looks pretty good and comes in 60 different colors. 

The one thing we are looking at is which color to use that will not be too 

hot and will not show as much dirt. I installed the product on one of the 

ramps by dock 50. So if you have time go and check it out. Just don't 

judge it by the color because we can change that. Look at the texture. It 

is rolled on with a special roller and needs 2 coats to be complete. It also 

fills in cracks up to a 1/4 inch. They say the product will last up to 10 

years.

Enough said now lets go out and do some boating.

See ya at the club!

Thanks

Commodore

John Demeny
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Fleet Captains Report – June 2013

After rescheduling dock days three times, we still 

had a good crew show up and our docks were put 

in place. At the time of this writing, we only have 

one unassigned dock. Also, “full” members who do 

not have a dock in our harbor, but may want one 

in the near future, or at least be able to be able to visit our harbor 

by boat should submit a dock application as a floater.  “Length of 

time” on the “floater’s list” is a factor in deciding which floater 

gets a dock first.

Members have been power washing all the dock boards to 

prepare them for a new high tech coating that will protect the 

wood, is none skid, and has a 10 year life. Dawn Demeny has 

been showing members the color options to get input from our 

membership in selecting the color. 

GBYC treasurer, Marlin Ohlfs, is keeping Tom Nies (in charge of lift 

crews) updated as to who has paid their dock fees so he doesn’t 

put in boats that haven’t paid dock fees.  Regarding our members 

with boats on trailers, they are also required to pay the dock fees 

before putting their boat into a slip.  Also note that there is a 

charge for boat trailers stored on GBYC property for extended 

periods. Call me at 366-1123 if you have any questions.

Fleet Captain - Don Smith



Marine, Commercal & Residential 

Upholstery and Contract Sewing

Joe Schinkten

Entertainment - Ken Lemerond

How do you shut up 90 guys? You feed them 

tenderloin and lobster. It was quite funny, the bar was 

just a pile of noise, and when we brought out the food 

for the grand smoker it was silent. Hope everyone 

had fun. Thanks to Mark Konop and his friends and 

family for helping out. Next month’s smoker is ribs 

and chicken. We need some people to step up and do 

the July and August smoker. If no one does, these will be 

cancelled. So let me know if you’d like to put one of these on. 

Thanks to Judy and Barb for hosting the Blessing and Launch 

Party. Also, thanks to everyone attending the Kentucky Derby 

Party and bringing a dish to pass. Another fun event. Hopefully 

June will bring us some nice weather to get some boating done. 

Till next time, have a great June!

Ken

Our sympathy to Bridget Foley on the passing of 

her dad, Roger McKenna. Condolences to Bridget, 

Pat and the entire family.    Condolences  and 

sympathy to Barb Machon and Bob Frye on the 

passing os Barb's mother Mabel Arendt. May god 

be with all of you. 

- Roger

Sunshine Committee - Roger Gilsoul
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Specialize in Painting

On 05/11/13 we had a short grounds work day. 

Due to rain and wind we had to stop early.  We did 

get a little clean up done though.  Thanks to all 

that helped.

 

When you get this The children's play area should 

be ready for use.

 

Margie (Don Smiths significant other) will be planting flowers 

and etc around the club house.  I am sure she can use some help. 

Margie's phone # is 615-5838.  If you have day lilies or irises you 

can split and bring to the club she will plant them.

 

Pete Weber will be doing general maintenance and lawn care on 

the grounds though out the summer.  I am sure he can use some 

help.  If you are interested in this please call him at phone # 619-

5899.

 

Please clean up around your boats grounds, parking areas and 

police it so when the lawn gets cut we don't. have to stop to move 

personal item off the lawn areas.

 

Thanks to all that helped so far with this short spring season we 

had to get the grounds ready for the boating season.

Please update your records with my new email address. 

 carp.arch@gmail.com

Grounds - Lloyd Carpenter

A

A

 

 

&

&

 

 

J

J

 

 

S

S

T

T

U

U

M

M

P

P

 

 

R

R

E

E

M

M

O

O

V

V

A

A

L

L

SPECIALIZING IN HARD TO GET PLACES



CLASSIFIED ADS

FOR SALE: 1995 Cruisers 

3570, $50,000 or offer.  Call 

Todd at (920) 246-1484 if 

interested.

FOR SALE:  2001 

FORMULA  34 PC.  TWIN 

 MERC  7.4 (INJECTED) W/ 

BRAVO III’s.  Low Hours 

(305)  Features: Air 

Cond./Heat, Generator, 

Windlass, Corian Counters, 

Island Bed, Central Vac, Ice 

Maker & Electronics. 

 Excellent Cond.  Boat has 

always been in fresh water 

and always stored indoors. 

 LOA 37’ PRICED AT : 

$88,500.  STEVE @  (920) 

 370-7643  

FOR SALE: 2001 Itasca 

Horizen RV.  Diesel pusher 

36 foot.  7.5 Onan diesel. 

 Generator.  2 slides plus 

extras. 86600 miles 

 $40,000.  920-606-7758. 

Pete Fleck

FOR SALE: 2000 Maxum 

30' Sport Cruiser. Model 

3000 SCR, well maintained, 

great condition. Twin 5.0L 

Mercruiser Engines, Bravo II 

Drives, approx. 400 hours. 

Full canvas, 

instrumentation, Garmin 

GPS, Sun Pad, Spare Props, 

and more! $36,900. Call Pat 

@ (920) 619-9317.

Classified ads are FREE 

to members!  

Contact Jim Wassenberg 

at 

jwassenberg1@new.rr.com

 or (920) 562-3454.

Giddy up...boating season has finally arrived! 

We've all been itching to get out on the water! 

Sunday Night Finger Lickin Chicken began last 

week and had rave reviews.  When you're worn 

out at the end of your weekend boating activity 

and too tired to cook...c'mon down for a tasty 

chicken dinner!

Tuesday burger nights, Thursday taco nights and Friday Fish 

dinners are still being very well attended.  Also don't forget Happy 

Hour pricing on Thursdays nights!

Finally, a huge thank you to everyone who helped to make a 

memorable Mother's Day Brunch.  We had an incredible turnout 

with tons of compliments!  Also, thank you to all of you who 

brought Mom and the family down for to support your club. 

See you on the water

~Raaaaaaaaaandy 

House - Randy Slye



Green Bay 

Yachting Club, Inc.

Phone: 920-432-0168

Mailing Address

P.O Box 485

Green Bay, WI 54305

Street Address

100 Bay Beach Road

Green Bay, WI 54302

The Dockline is the monthly 

newsletter of the Green Bay 

Yacht Club.  

Every month copies are sent 

to all GBYC members, all of 

whom are active boaters and 

boating enthusiasts.  Copies 

are also sent to other area 

yacht clubs, local marinas and 

marine businesses.  In 

addition we place copies on 

our web site: 

www.greenbayyachtclub.com.

Members may submit yacht 

club or boating related articles 

for publication in the Dockline. 

 Deadline for submissions is 

the 24th day of the month.

Members and nonmembers 

may place an advertisement 

in the Dockline.  The annual 

rates for an ad are as follows:

  Small Ad (2 ¼” x 1 ¼”)

    GBYC Members - $120.00

    Nonmembers - $180.00

  Large Ad (4 ¾” x 1 ¼”)

    GBYC Members - $180.00

    Nonmembers - $270.00

A monthly 

ad may be 

placed in 

the Dockline 

at a rate of 

$15.00 

(small) and 

$20.00 (large).  

Send all advertisements to 

krogers@new.rr.com.

It is good to finally see boats in the water. Now if we 

can get the weather to cooperate to enjoy them.

The light on the South side of building is now working 

for all your stumbling activities.

Mens and Womens outdoor restrooms are in full 

stream. Mens has a new shower head neck to try and 

keep water contained to shower, and a new wall mounted fan. 

Please remember to shut it off when leaving. If the Womens needs 

any assistance please let me know.

I would like to congratulate Ken, Mark and the rest of the help for 

the terrific job with the Grand Smoker.

Dippity, dippity, dippity! Lets go boating!

Building - Kris Johnson

thomas.bentzler@fpna.kpl.net


CLASSIFIED ADS

For Sale: 1990 3067 Carver 

Santego.This boat is a great 

family cruiser and one of the 

roomiest boats to be found in 

this size.It has a very spacious 

cabin all on one level, a large 

flybridge, and a generous 

cockpit. She has low hours 

and many extras. Docked in 

slip 12 at GBYC. Asking price 

is $24,900. See or call Roger 

at (920) 468-1240

Oil Absorbent Sheets For 

Sale.  17 x19 in black 5 

sheets for $ 1.00.  Call Jack 

Hanitz 920-360-3266

For Sale: Magellan Meridian 

color handheld GPS w/chip, 

$99.  2 west marine aluminum 

dock chairs $75 each. 

bob lecapitaine 920-680-1009

For Sale: 1990 280 Searay 

 Excellent condition,  Tri  Axel 

Trailer,  Twin 4.3 LX 

Mercruiser,  Camper canvas, 

Cockpit cover, Air 

Conditioning, Windlass, 

Remote Spotlight, Raymarine 

SL172 Radar, Garmin 180 

GPS, Ice Maker.  The boat 

gets 1.5 to 1.75 Miles per 

Gallon.  $23500.00 or best 

offer, may sell without trailer. 

      Ken Unrath   920-406-1046

Got any old, unused boating 

items laying around the house 

(or boat)?  

Maybe another GBYC member 

could use them . . .   

Why not post them here?

Classified ads are FREE 

to members!  

Contact Jim Wassenberg at 

jwassenberg1@new.rr.com 

or (920) 562-3454.
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